Our Case Number: ABP-313590-22

An
Bord
Pleanala

South Dublin County Council
Planning Department
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Date: 21 July 2022

Re: Demolition of existing substation, construction of 197 no. apartments, childcare facility and
associated site works.

Lands on Greenhills Road (north of Bancroft Park, south/west of Hibernian Industrial Estate and
east of Airton Road Junction), Tallaght, Dublin 24. (www.bancroftviewshd.ie)

Dear Sir / Madam,

I've been asked by An Bord Pleanéla to acknowledge receipt of the Report of the Chief Executive
received in relation to the above mentioned proposed development.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer. Our email
address is strategichousing@pleanala.ie. Please mark in block capitals "STRATEGIC HOUSING UNIT"
and quote the above-mentioned reference number in any correspondence or telephone contact with An
Bord Pleanala.

Yours faithfully,

PP &7

Hannah Cullen
Executive Officer
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